
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2018 
 
To parents of upper sixth students – celebration evening 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As I mentioned in my letter at the end of last term, we would like to invite you and 
your son or daughter to a celebration to mark their successes and many 
contributions to Ripon Grammar School. The celebration drinks will take place in the 
school hall on the evening of Thursday 24th May between 7.00pm and 9.00pm.  
Dress will be smart. 
 
It is always a very pleasant evening, and a wonderful opportunity for the school to 
say farewell to our students. 
 
If you would like to attend, please could you complete the reply slip attached, and 
return it, via your son or daughter, to Mrs Griffiths so that we can assess how many 
people we should cater for. 
 
I hope to see you on the 24th May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr T Fell 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

 
Dear Mrs Griffiths, 
 
We would be delighted to attend the leavers’ celebration evening on Thursday 24th 
May. 
 
There will be …………. …..in our party. 
 
Please print name:……………………………………… 


